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on the laws, rules, and policies proposed to establish 

these systems — especially Black and Indigenous 

people and communities of color and people with 

disability and language barriers who historically 

have experienced disproportionate levels of policing 

in their communities and police violence. 

 

This bill creates these requirements for every 

Washington jurisdiction without imposing a one-size-

fits-all approach. The needs of smaller communities 

will be different from those of larger communities, 

for example. It also ensures that jurisdictions and 

departments take into consideration the access 

challenges different community members face when 

participating in public policymaking processes. 


